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Bromley Park Care Home residents pick perfect pumpkins at Polhill

Today some of our Bromley Park Care Home residents visited Polhill for a spot of pumpkin picking. 

In preparation for Halloween Jean, Rita and Ellen arrived in search of the perfect pumpkin. They managed to find a fantastic set of

plump pumpkins and we will enjoy carving them out.

Joyce, Claudia and Colin accompanied our residents who were excited to see all the lovely decorations. They visited the farm shop

too and enjoyed a cup of tea and lovely slice of cake.

We will be returning to Polhill again soon to pick up some new Christmas decorations!
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